
Attention Parents/Caregivers 

 CDFpay is moving to a mobile app from 
January 2025 

 

 

Parents/caregivers of St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School Pinjarra will use the newly 
created CDFpay mobile app for online canteen ordering, uniform shop purchases, and 
events at our school from January 2025.  From the end of Term 4 2024 the current 
CDFpay platform will no longer be available.  

 

What do you need to do? 

• Keep using your current CDFpay login to access CDFpay until the end of Term 4 
2024. 

• Keep an eye out for further communications advising you when the new CDFpay 
mobile app is available to download for our school, and how to set up your new 
account.  

 


